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A Report on Seminar by Dr. R. G. Venu, MBBS, Hyderabad 

held on 24th March, 2021. 
 

As part of seminar series, a seminar on “COVID-19” has been organized on 

24/03/2021 in the Conference Hall of the Institute of Forest Biodiversity, Hyderabad. The 

seminar started with brief introduction on the topic by Dr. Deepa M., Sc-D, Head of 

Extension Division, IFB, Hyderabad. Dr. Ratnaker Jauhari, IFS, Director, IFB, 

Hyderabad presided over the seminar. The speaker of this seminar was Dr. R.G. Venu, 

MBBS, IFB Hyderabad. Keeping in view the present Covid-19 pandemic situation, the 

guidelines of MoH & FW, GoI and Telangana State Government were followed. A total 

20 members of officials from IFB participated in the seminar. 

 

The seminar started with brief introduction on the topic about COVID – 19 and its current 

scenario. Dr. R. G. Venu, MBBS also explained about the various possible symptoms for 

the disease, preventive measures, hygiene and the habits to adopt in order to avoid getting 

infected.  

He discussed in detail about the different precautions like using mask, maintaining social 

distance, regular washing/ sanitizing the hands and any consumable item(s).  

He mentioned about the symptomatic treatment if required and approaching the 

doctor/Hospital in case of any signs of severe symptoms or emergency.  

 



 

 

He spoke about the importance of Vaccine(s) for COVID – 19 and relevant things to 

remember even after getting vaccinated.  

The seminar concluded by vote of thanks by Dr. Ratnaker Jauhari, IFS, Director, IFB, 

Hyderabad.  

Glimpses of the Seminar 

Dr. M. Deepa, Sc – D introducing the speaker Dr. R. G. Venu, MBBS 

          Seminar presentation on “COVID – 19” by Dr. R. G. Venu, MBBS 

 


